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Lindale Independent School District
Online Applications for Free & Reduced Meals

Beginning this school year, Lindale ISD will only accept ONLINE APPLICATIONS for Free or Reduced
lunches. The link below will take you to this year's application that opens on August 1, 2024.

To apply for free or reduced lunch please click this link,
www.mealappnow.com/manlin

We are confident that you will find this an efficient and convenient service to you and your children. We are
always looking for better ways to serve you. If you need assistance please call 903-881-4120

Estamos seguros que esto encontrara un servicio eficiente y conveniente para usted y sus hijos. Siempre estamos
buscando mejores maneras de servirle.

LISD Child Nutrition
Cindy McClenny, Child Nutrition Director
Lindale Independent School District



